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March 7, 2022 

 

To the Parents and Guardians of Wilson Creek School District Students 

 

Re: The end of the mask mandate  

 

Effective March 11th, at 11:59 PM, masking in our schools and on our buses will be optional. Students and staff 
members will no longer be required to wear a mask. While this is welcome news for some, it is disturbing to 
others. The Wilson Creek School District will not require masks but will still be very supportive of anyone who 
prefers to continue to wear a mask. Our COVID numbers are currently dropping both at the county level and the 
state level. We are hoping that this trend continues! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Laura Christian 
 


